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Dear Chairman Pai: 
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I am writing to you about the Telephone Consumer Protection Act and the statement of 
Commissioner Michael O'Rielly relative to the Declaratory Ruling (FCC 16-72). 

Commissioner O'Rielly wrote he supports the relief provided in the Ruling which exempts most 
calls made by or on behalf of the federal government, including tele-town halls. He was 
frustrated, however, that Commission leadership left unanswered whether state or local agencies 
would be subject to TCP A lawsuits. 

Commissioner O'Rielly was correct in writing that such arbitrary line drawing leaves state and 
local governments, and the people they serve, exposed to predatory TCP A lawsuits that divert 
tax dollars away from serving the public. 

In Minnesota as well as other states, there are local governments and the citizens they serve that 
would benefit if such governments were exempt like the federal government is. 

I urge the Commission to re-visit this ruling and exempt state and local governments frorp the 
TCP A including autodialed and prerecorded calls. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

~ 
Erik Paulsen 
Member of Congress 
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